January 10, 2023

TO: Coos County Board of Commissioners, Coos Bay City Council and North Ben Council
FROM: Katherine Muzik, Ph.D.

Email: kmuzik@gmail.com

Telephone: 808 346-6167

Address: 90899 Matthew Lane, Coos Bay 97420

| care about the Coos Bay Estuary Management Plan being updated to reflect the importance of
protecting and preserving life in our Sloughs, River, Bay, shores, and seas of Coos and Curry
Counties.

| oppose the proposed Deep-water Port because it will destroy this important life. Train tunnels
and bridges will also demolish forest and river life all the way to Eugene.

| urge a pause in the plans, in order for consideration and input from Tribes, USFWS, OIMB,
CCLWV, fishermen, scholars, scientists, artists and other concerned citizens of Oregon.

Then, we must halt this imminent destruction.
Signed, Katherine Muzik, Ph.D.

(formerly Research Associate at Harvard University; Smithsonian Institution; Bernice P
Bishop Museum, Hawaii; Okinawa University, Japan)



